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Weekly Intercom October  3,  2014 

 
1.  Edline Support-  Although Ms. Cuoco has become a valuable point person for solving problems and answering 

questions regarding Edline, you must remember she is a Math teacher. Please do not call her room during the day to 
ask any Edline related questions. You may seek her out before school, afterschool and especially on Monday or 
Tuesday afternoons. You may also use email to reach out to her. She must not be disrupted during her teaching. 
Thank you for your understanding. 

2.  Progress  Reports-  Progress Reports must be generated for all students and returned signed by October 10, 2014. 
These reports are to be placed in the student’s portfolio. 

3.  Bulletin Board- There will be a change of date for the next bulletin board update. The original date was 
November 7th but the new date is close of business October 31, 2014. 

4.  Student Government Kick-Off-  There will be a kick-off for the student government elections on Friday 
October 10, 2014. The schedule is as follows: 

Grade 6   Period 3 
Grade 7   Period 4 
Grade 8   Period 5 

5.  Social  Committee-  If you’d like to join the Social Committee please see Mrs. Falconieri. The dues are $60.00. 
6.  Columbus Day Parade-  Please join us as we march in the 33rd Columbus Day Parade on Saturday  
      October 11, 2014. We march down 18th Avenue from 60th Street to 84th Street. The Bay Academy will  
      line up on 61st Street (between 18th and 19th Avenue but closer to 17thAve). Arrival time is 12:15pm.  
7.  District  21 Middle  School  Fair-  Thank you to all the staff who attended, supported and showcased our 

school on September 30, 2014: 
Janice Dalton, Nicole D’Agosta, Loreli Aguiar, Frank Caiati, Sean O’Neill, Scotte Perry, Rosa Maletta, Manuel 
Chavez, Filiz Odes, Susan Golden, Stephania Storz, Yelena Reznik, Michelle Giambra,  
Michelle Afonso, Bridget Cuoco, Chris Browne, Debbie Pinto, Lisa Bravstein, Matthew Judge, Joe Scuderi, 
Ioanna Santangelo, Jill Vero-Kipp, Tina Schneider, Marietta Falconieri, Amy Curren, Rich Weinstein, Mandi 
Bracho, Karen Goldberg, Carly Shannon, Jacqueline Herman, Nicole Kasbar, Liz Romano and  
Anna Savarese 

8.  PTA Meeting- Thank you to the staff members who supported our school and attended the PTA meeting on 
September 30, 2014: 
Mark Goldberg, Ahmed Mohassib, Jeannine Airo, Paul LoSpinuso, Dennis Soeur, Diane Berardi and   
Caryn DiMari 

9.  October  Birthdays-  Please join me in wishing the following staff members who were born in October a very  
Happy Birthday: 
Michelle Afonso, Gillian Lord and Debra Pinto 

10.  Fundraising-  In addition to our Box Top program we are aligned to Stop & Shop as well. Please support our 
school by registering your Stop & Shop card. It’s fast and simple to do: 
•  Have your Stop & Shop card handy 
•  Visit www.stopandshop.com/aplus 
•  Click Register your Card 
•  Enter the first 3 letters of your last name 
•  Enter your 13 digit Stop & Shop card number 
•  Enter the school’s ID - 18103 
•  Click Confirm  
•  Give this ID # to all your friends and family members and ask them to support our school.  

 

Wishing all who celebrate a very happy and healthy holiday and for  
those who do not a wonderful weekend. 

 

 


